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ACODE Executive Officer Report — March 2015 ACODE 67
Our accounts have been sent to our Auditor and the Auditors report is here for viewing.

We welcome back Deakin University for 2015 and are happy to see them participating in yesterday’s workshop. We
also welcome Manukau Institute of Technology as a paid affiliate unfortunately not with us at ACODE 67 but | am
sure we will see them at ACODE 68 at AUT 29-30 June 2015.

The Executive have met twice since ACODE 66 online which will be highlighted in the Presidents report.

The latest analytics say the new website is now viewed by many more visitors which is very exciting news and we are
also attracting some Twitter followers. The last few forum posts that have gathered a nice number of responses and

have been a great addition to the overall picture of how our network can respond quickly to get a National view on a
topic, the MINDink posts show the power of the group.

http://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=4

The Learning Technologies Leadership Institute is now ready and waiting for you to decide who from your own
Institutions should attend. Please look at the website as the faculty are in place and we now rely on you to populate
the registrations. Please discuss this back at your own Institutions as this is a valuable Professional Development
Program for your future leaders to attend. Our Director of the Institute, Assoc Prof Michael Sankey is here with us
and will be happy to answer any queries over dinner or during the breaks. We have also distributed some printed
materials for you.

THETA planning is also nearly complete. THETA is at the Gold Coast Convention Centre 11-13 May 2015.

Would any ACODERS that are attending please let me know as we will have a booth to man during the breaks in
sessions and it would be good for THETA participants to have an ACODE member to talk to at the booth. Remember
many hands make light work and it may only be 10 mins out of your day.

Karen Halley
Executive Officer
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